Sheila de la Guerra Public Comment-Group 3

46

From:

Erica Johnson <ejallday57@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 7:52 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

help daycare owners in SB county



Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear County Leaders,

My daycare is in trouble. I can't hire helpers because I don't have the money, and I've had to turn away kids because I can't take more without help. It's really sad because this was my dream, but now I don't know what to do. Please help us. I don't want to close my daycare.

Thank you, Erica J.

Sheila de la Guerra

From:

Harold Hill <hillhal70@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, May 7, 2024 8:07 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Using County Owned Land for Affordable Housing

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board Members,

I urge you to support developing affordable and workforce housing units on underutilized county-owned land.

Best regards,

Harold Hill 🐵